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Weekly Progress (21-29 November)

Aneurin Bevan University Health Board has
administered a total of 161,673 booster doses and
9,277 third doses since 20th September 2021.
The total figure for vaccinations given since the
programme began stands at an incredible 1,072,032.

Booster Appointments

Everyone who received their
second dose of COVID-19
vaccination on or before
30th April 2021 should now
have been invited for their
booster vaccine. If for any
reason you have not received
an invite, please fill in the
form on our website, we
will check your previous
vaccination record and
eligibility for the booster
dose. If you are due a booster
vaccination, our team will
contact you.

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coron-
avirus/covid-19-vaccine/await-
ing-details-of-your-booster-ap
pointment/

Glenys and Robert received
their Booster doses at
Cwmbran Stadium. Robert
said: “We really understand
the importance of vaccinations
because when we were young,
we had loads of vaccines and
they saved lots of lives”.

(up to 10pm, 29/11/2021)

BOOSTER VACCINATION FIGURES

Age 80 and over 24,360 83.6%

75-79 years 20,371 85.8%

70-74 years 27,732 84.6%

65-69 years 26,234 80.4%

60-64 years 16,642 43.9%

Clinically extremely vulnerable 6,153 41.8%

At risk groups 23,623 34.4%

Following the JCVI announcement on
29th November:

• Booster jabs will be offered to all over 18s
• Gap between second dose and booster reduced to

from three months
• Children aged 12-15 years will also be invited for a

second dose - 12 weeks after first dose

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coron-avirus/covid-19-vaccine/await-ing-details-of-your-booster-ap
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/awaiting-details-of-your-booster-appointment/


NHS Covid Pass Information available at
https://gov.wales/get-your-nhs-covid-pass#section-70608

Or by calling 0300 303 5667

For further information on the Covid-19 Vaccination please visit:
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/

Public Health Wales Vaccination information:
https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/immunisation-andvaccines/covid-19-

vaccination-information/

Thank you for your continued support.
Together we will help keep Gwent safe.

abuhb.nhs.wales
Data is subject to revision as data entry and data quality checks are carried out.

FIRST DOSE VACCINATION –
LEAVING NO ONE BEHIND

Anyone who is aged 12 years and above, and yet to receive a
first dose vaccination, you can now walk in to any of our mass

vaccination clinics to receive your FIRST dose vaccination.

To find out where and when our clinics are,
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/

our-vaccination-centres/
or call 0300 303 1373 to book your appointment.

Second Doses for 16-17 year olds

Following JCVI guidance, the Health Board is inviting those age
16-17 years old for their second dose of the Covid-19 vaccination.
Those eligible will receive an invitation via text and/or letter by
18th December.

Ben, pictured left with Nurse Gaia, had his second dose of the
Covid-19 vaccination at Newport Vaccination Centre. Ben said,
“I’m having the second vaccine as it’s important for your health
and it helps to protect everyone.”

Six steps to help keep
Wales safe:
1. Get your vaccinations

when invited.
2. Get tested and self-isolate

if you have symptoms.
3. Outdoors is safer than

indoors.
4. Keep your distance

when you can.
5. Wash your hands.
6. Wear a face covering.

Our Vaccination Service
is extremely busy
In order to roll out the
Covid-19 booster as quickly
as possible, we are asking
the public to accept the
first appointment they are
given.

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/our-vaccination-centres/
https://gov.wales/get-your-nhs-covid-pass#section-70608
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine
https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/immunisation-andvaccines/covid-19-vaccination-information

